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OJK Submits Its 2013 Annual Financial Report to Supreme Audit Agency

Financial Services Authority, February 13™, 2014: The Financial Services Authority (OJK) has
submitted its annual financial report to the Supreme Audit Agency (BPK). The report was delivered
on Thursday afternoon (13/2) in an event held at BPK office at Gedung Baru, 19" floor, Jalan Gatot
Subroto Kavling 31, in Jakarta.

The annual financial report delivery event was attended by BPK Chairman Hadi Purnomo, BPK
Member Il Sapto Amal Damandari, Primary Auditor Il for State Budget Slamet Kurniawan, Head llc of
BPK Auditor Office Harry Purwaka, and a number of other BPK officials. From OJK, Chairman of OJK
Board of Commissioners Muliaman D. Hadad and all member commissioners attended the event,
except ex-officio members from Bank Indonesia and Finance Ministry. OJK officials who also
attended the event were Deputy Commissioner | for Strategic Management Lucky Fathul A.H.,
Deputy Commissioner for Internal Audit, Risk Management and Quality Control Anis Baridwan,
Deputy Commissioner Il B for Strategic Management Harti Haryani and some other OJK officials.

The event was commenced with an opening speech from Chairman of OJK Board of Commissioner
Muliaman D. Hadad, which was then followed by remark from BPK Chairman Hadi Poernomo. After
the occasion, a joint photo session with both BPK and OJK officials took place.
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